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Submission to pricing team inbox:  

I was shocked to hear the VESC is recommending radically reducing feed in tariffs on home solar 

systems  

Clearly that will hinder more people from putting solar panels on roofs. If that is the commision's 

intent it is an environmentally wrong decision  

I put my system in at no small cost to assist for my retirement which I have started only to hear the 

VESC is recommending whole sale power theft!! 

 

Perry Dwyer  

 


